
Cyber security training for school staff 

Safeguarding Whole School Training 
Wednesday 10th January 2024

Why do we need to do this?
The Department for Education have issued a set of cyber security standards that schools have to meet.

This means that all staff who have access to our IT network must take basic cyber security training every year. 

This training will cover:
▪ Phishing
▪ password security
▪ social engineering
▪ the dangers of removable storage media

The training video below will take 37 minutes to complete and has been produced by the National Cyber Security Centre and the 
DfE.

Please complete the register using the link below to register your attendance. The safeguarding team will print a certificate to 
confirm your training.  

What:

Click here to access the training video

IMPORTANT: Click here to confirm your attendance

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pP2VKWSagE0
https://forms.office.com/e/acqfB7WEEV
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